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 MVES Advisory Council Agenda & Minutes 

April 22, 2025 

 

Attendance: Ms. Harrison, Ms. Allen, Ms. Lint, Ms. Joaquin, Ms. Oyebanjo, Ms. Nieto, Ms. 

Brown 

 

End of Year Activities 

Standards of Learning (SOL) Assessments 
Field Day - April 25 
Last Volunteer Training - April 23 
Spring Festival and 5K Race - May 3 
Teacher Appreciation Week - May 5-9 
No Place for Hate / SEL Lessons with Admin 
  *Will share more data at May meeting 
Career Day - June 3 
End of Year Parties - June 10 & 11 
5th Grade Promotion - June 12 
 
 

SOL schedule 

3rd Grade 
Reading, 4/29 & 4/30 
Math, 5/7 & 5/8 

 

4th Grade 
Reading, 4/29 & 4/30 
Math, 5/14 & 5/15 
VA Studies, 5/9 

5th Grade 
Reading, 5/12 & 5/13 
Math, 5/15 & 5/16 
Science, 5/19 

 

Student Activity Clubs 

Enrichment with Baroody ended before spring break.  
    *Very successful in terms of numbers of kids that participated.  Will discuss doing this in the fall next 
year.  
Chef, Chess, and Math 24 Clubs will end on April 29th. 
      *These end next Tuesday.  Will meet with club leaders to discuss next year.   
Running, Garden, and Robotics continue 
 

Yearbook 

Want families to know that yearbook is being worked on.  

 

Superintendent’s Advisory Council on Instruction (SACI) 

Report from Shade Oyebanjo 
Budget.  Our question was about our enrollment and why our numbers are so low when other 
schools around us are overcrowded.  Dr. McDade said she is aware and there is something in 
the works for that.  Cost of living is getting so high, that many families are moving away.  Also, 
many families are no longer expanding their families.   
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PWCS enrollment has dropped from 92,000 to 89,000 and a projection a few years out is of 
84,000.  
 
Auditing the behaviors-MTSS team is working on looking at student behavior and to norm 
administrative responses to undesired behaviors.  High schools are now creating a new 
position, Dean of Students.   This position will handle the behaviors in the building, and 
hopefully this will help with consistency from school to school and in the buildings as well.   
 

Open Chair Time 

 

MOMS (Moms Of Marvelous Students) Group-Watch Moms, thank you for bringing that to 
MVES.  Moms are very excited.  It started today with our first mom. The purpose of the 
program is adult visibility.  It is to increase safety in our building.  Everyone who participates 
needs to be volunteered trained and possibly be Watch Mom trained.   

 

Next Meeting 

The last Advisory Council Meeting will be Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

Advisory Council Information on MVES webpage 

https://mountainviewes.pwcs.edu/family_engagement/parent_advisory_council 


